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SUBJECT Clty Council Bill #14-0311

DATE: April 1, 2014
TO The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

City Council bill 14-0311 has been introduced for the purpose of providing a $750,000
supplemental State Fund capital appropriation to the Department of Housing and Community
Development (Account number 9910-903963-9587) to provide funding for the Park Heights
Redevelopment Area.

The revenue for this supplemental appropriation is from surplus State Education Trust Fund-Video
Terminal revenue collected in Fiscal Years 2013 and 2014. With this funding HCD will continue
implementation of the Park Heights Master Plan as it pertains to acquisition, relocation, and
demolition.

The Department of Finance supports this legislation.

cc: Harry Black
Angela Gibson
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